
 
10th and 11th grade students who took the School Day PSAT on October 24th, your scores are 
now available on Big Future.  You can quickly view your scores and more with the new 
BigFuture® School mobile app! 
 
 
Here’s how it works: 

 
• Students who provided their mobile number during digital exam setup will 

receive a text message when their scores are available. They’ll need their 
phone number to securely access the app, but no password is required. 

• In addition to their scores, they’ll see a sample list of growing careers in their 
state that connect to the math, reading, and writing skills they demonstrated on 
the PSAT/NMSQT or SAT. 

• Students can opt in to Connections™ to hear from institutions that may be a 
good fit. 



• Students who can’t or don’t want to use the app can still get their scores by 
logging in to their College Board account. 

 
•  BigFuture School Score Release (Student Flyer) (.pdf/1.05 MB) 

•  

• BigFuture School (Family Flyer) (.pdf/485 KB) 

 

 

 

 

https://click.e.collegeboard.org/?qs=337ae640faaa5f67457d62ee072d0c8fe6f72d8ef7352d015ecbf9f9af7cd46c699b8706932967ed864b2d125190c0928b9b3b2cc2af6abd
https://click.e.collegeboard.org/?qs=337ae640faaa5f676362db3bd45d5c880c0b8ed650a3cbf8a18b5e8ca940597ae52aa86f9c901c31e2abc980ab772110a3a8ee8cf82df8ae

